
Appendix 2 

Additional Information received 

Infrastructure and Regional Development portfolio 

Correspondence received 19 February 2018 from Ms Kim Forbes, A/g General 

Manager, Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and Cities, regarding 

notable absences and structural changes in the portfolio. 

Correspondence received 22 February 2018 from Dr Steven Kennedy, Secretary, 

Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and Cities, regarding notification 

of differences to ICAO Standards and Recommended Practices.  

Correspondence received 7 March 2018 from Mr Shane Carmody, Chief Executive 

Officer, Civil Aviation Safety Authority, providing further information on FalconAir 

matters. 

Agriculture and Water Resources portfolio 

Correspondence received 16 February 2018 from Dr Patrick Hone, Managing 

Director, Fisheries Research and Development Corporation, regarding attendance at 

additional estimates. 

Correspondence received 20 February 2018 from Ms Melissa Brown, Assistant 

Secretary, Department of Agriculture and Water Resources, providing a breakdown of 

expenditure by the Agricultural Industry Advisory Council and a summary of 

implemented Agricultural Competitiveness White Paper measures. 

Correspondence received 14 March 2018 from Dr Chris Parker, Chief Executive 

Officer, Australian Pesticides and Veterinary Medicines Authority, correcting 

evidence given on 27 February 2018. 

Correspondence received 15 March 2018 from Ms Peta Slack-Smith, General 

Manager, Australian Wool Innovation, correcting evidence given on 27 February 

2018. 

Correspondence received 16 March 2018 from Mr Richard Norton, Managing 

Director, Meat and Livestock Australia, correcting evidence given on 27 February 

2018. 

Correspondence received 5 March 2018 from Ms Lyn O'Connell, Department of 

Agriculture and Water Resources, correcting evidence given on 27 February 2018. 

 

 


